
P.S. I will be out of town next Sunday as a final summer vacation couple of days. Excited to 

announce that Brad will be in the pulpit for both services. I know he will share with you a wonderful 

message. 

 

       ………..Larry 

 

********************************************************************** 
CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!! 

Save the date: Our Vacation Bible School will be held Saturday, July 22
nd

 at THE CHURCH from 

9:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. Registration will begin at at 8:30 A.M. The theme this year is “If There is 

Enough For Everyone, Why Doesn’t Everyone Have Enough.” The theme goes along with the recent 

mission trip to Heifer International. The closing program will be a potluck meal at 5:00 P.M. at Marie 

Hehr Park on Sunday, July 23
rd

.  A special offering will be taken with proceeds to our local food 

pantry. 

 

**************************************************************** 
 

PROMOTION SUNDAY 

Promotion Sunday will be held Sunday, August 20
th
. You will meet in your classrooms at 9:45 A.M. 

and then all Sunday School classes (youth and adult) will meet in the sanctuary at 10:00 A.M. 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet at 6:00 P.M. Monday, August 7
th
. All members are asked to be present. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet at 7:00 P.M. in Bish Hall Monday, August 7
th
. All members are asked to 

be present. 

 

CHURCH SCHOLARSHIP 

Forms for the church scholarship are now available in the church office. Forms along with a recent 

transcript of a 2.5 G.P.A. need to be turned into the church office by August 6
th
. 

 

 
CONGREGATIONAL VOTE  

Church extension office advisers from Indianapolis have been encouraged by the level of response to 

the survey for our new church expansion and have confirmed estimated giving to be within range to 

support a church expansion. This has led Church leadership, which includes the board, trustees, and 

key committee chairs to recommend a congregational vote to enter into a three-year capital campaign 

in giving toward our church expansion.  This will take place on August 6
th
 at the 10:45 worship 

service. This is a big day in the life of our church. It is very exciting that we can be a part of 

strengthening our facilities for the future of our church.          Brett Hines, Moderator 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

 

----Jim Swinford is at home following a stay at HMH last week…. Lauren Hess is 

recuperating from gall bladder surgery….Campbell McCann, daughter of Robby and Codye 

McCann is recuperating from an outpatient procedure…Gary Dearborn was admitted to HMH for 

tests and observation…D.O. Burden continues to improve, he is at St. Joseph’s….Billy Bob 

Toadvine also continues to improve, he is at UK Hospital…. 

 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“We have heard from our niece, Sheri Evans this week with great news.  She had scans done this 

week and they showed a big improvement in her health situation.  She contributes her victory to her 

faith and all the prayers lifting her up to God. She has received lots of beautiful cards from our church 

family, has been very moved by them and Sheri sends her sincere thanks!   Thank you for your 

support and prayers.”     Cathy and Gary McCord 

 

 

“My family and I want to thank everyone for their thoughts, prayers and cards during my recent heart 

procedure.  We appreciate everyone’s thoughtful kindness to our family.” 

                                         Lee Williams and family 

 

 

“Thank you to each Sunday School class and individuals from the church who have sent me cards, 

lifted me in prayer, dropped by, fed me or just had kind thoughts about me during the past six weeks.  

It has meant a great deal to feel the love.  Thank you to Dr. Bishop for calling during such busy 

church events and to Mr. Brad Allison for coming to my home to serve communion this past Sunday.  

I hope my appearance as well as my health are much improved by the time I return to worship.   

God bless you all.”                     Frieda Mullins 

 

 

“I want to thank everyone for the prayers, cards, calls and visits following my accident and while at 

UK Hospital. I am doing well and hope to be back at church in the not too distant future. I am blessed 

to be a member of this congregation.”             Billy Bob Toadvine 

 

******************************************************************* 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF AUGUST: 

Elder, 1
st
 service: Victor Colvin 

Elders, 2
nd

 service: Anna Bishop, Wayne Stewart, Mary Bell, Charla Nunnelley 

Diaconate: Stacey Allison, Ch’m; Mark Barnes, Mary Jane Duckworth, Terry Johnson, William 

Mallory, J. Frank Marsh, Jenny Ross and Mark Wiley.  

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mary June Brunker, Mattie Ammerman, Joyce Courtney 

Communion Preparer: Susie Miller 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, July 23
rd

 is our Sunday at 

Cedar Ridge Health Campus. 

Please meet at Cedar Ridge at 

2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of 

fellowship with the residents. 

 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY 

SUNDAY 

Sunday, August 6
th

 is Community 

Pantry Sunday. Our church is 

asked to donate cereals. 

Donations of cash are always 

helpful to purchase needed food 

items. Please make checks 

payable to Cynthiana Christian 

Church. 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM 

MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # III will meet 

Sunday, July 23
rd

 & 30
th

. Elders 

are Bruce Florence and Vicki 

Northcutt. 

 

Women’s Bible Study meets in 

the conference room every 

Wednesday at 9:00 A.M. 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study meets in the 

Sunday School room across from 

the church office every Saturday 

at 8:00 A.M. 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 
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email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

      Sunday morning Mary Hollis Partin approached me and asked if I had room for her 

to ride down to junior high camp on Monday.  Mary had attended high school camp 

several weeks earlier, but wanted to ride down to see some of the counselors for this 

week, mainly Jack and Jill Koch, who were directing the camp.  After dropping off our 

eleven youngsters and getting them settled, I was ready to make the drive back to 

Cynthiana.  Little did I know I would be driving by myself.  Jack and Jill decided they 

had some extra room at camp and thus invited Mary Hollis to spend the week with 

them.  A quick trip to the new Dollar Store in Yosemite took care of the clothing issue.  

Plus everyone always has an extra sleeping bag and pillow. Do you know what Mary 

Hollis Partin and Dawson Peak have in common? They both have ended up staying in 

camp when they had no intent of doing so. Dawson spent last year at this camp when 

another camper was unable to attend.  Dawson just happened to ride down with me and 

Jack invited him to stay, making the needed visit to the old Dollar Store.  Who knows, 

maybe the best way to get to spend an extra week at camp is just show up and ride 

down to Casey County. You also may want to see if Jack is the director. 

       Jack is always telling me how much he loves the youth from our church.  Don’t we 

all?  I do not know of one of our youth who would not have done the same thing Mary 

Hollis or Dawson did.  A recent junior camper recently told her mother, “How I wish 

church camp was two weeks instead of one.”  This Sunday morning we will talk about 

the incident in the life of Jacob when he said, “Surely the presence of the Lord is in this 

place.”  Our youth feel this about camp.  I hope that you feel this about our church, the 

body of Christ upon the earth.  Look forward to seeing you on Sunday for worship as 

well as our potluck dinner to conclude Vacation Bible School on Sunday evening at the 

Marie Hehr Park.       

            Cont’d…. 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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